
 

 

__________________________________________________________  

       

         1st March 2018 

Dear parents, 

 

Letters Sent Home this Week 

Reception - Pedestrian Skills for the Foundation Stage  

Class 2 - Scooter Skills Workshop – 8th March 

Class 2&3 - Tring School Hockey Festival – 14th March 

Class 4 - Bikeability – Week commencing 12th March 

 

Cake Sale 

Thank you to William Crampton and his friends for organising a cake sale in aid of 

DENS, they raised in total a fantastic £136.70!  If you were not at the cake sale and 

would like to make a donation, please put the money in an envelope marked “DENS” 

and hand into the office.   

 

Scholastic Book Fair 

Thank you to everyone for their support at our Scholastic Fair, we raised in total 

£207.38 commission to spend on books for our school. 

 

Inhalers/Epi-pens etc 

Just to remind those parents that were contacted last week, to provide up with the 

required updated medication for their child 

 

PE Assembly  

It was lovely to see so many of you at the PE assembly on Friday.  Following on from 

this, we were wondering if anyone would like to co-ordinate lift sharing or work with 

Mr Brash on his exciting plans?  Please email the office if you think you can help. 

 

Mobile Phone Numbers 

Could you please ensure the office has your correct mobile number as we will text via 

School Comms if the school has to be closed due to snow or any other reason. 

 

Parent Consultations 

Appointment times are attached.  If you have not yet booked a time, please send in 

your form or email the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Science Challenge 

Thank you to the 35 children who took part in the science challenge over half term.  

We were so impressed by the quality of the models made.  The winners were:- 

 

Year 6  –  Ned Consedine 

Year 5  –  Jessica Buesst 

Year 4 - Ben Stevenson 

Year 3 - Grace Fitzsimmons 

Year 2 - Primrose Storey 

Year 1  - Gethin Owen 

Reception - Daisy Jarvis 

 

Our thanks to Miss Allen for organising this. 

Miss Allen is off school at the moment following a planned operation and she should 

be back next term. 

 

Class 1  

If anyone in Class 1 has a pass for Mead Open Farm, could you please let the office 

know, as we are planning a visit before the end of term. 

 

Class 3 Reminders 

Just to remind you that the children are dressing up on Friday 9th March and that 

they need to be at school 08.15am on Tuesday 6th March with a packed lunch. 

 

PGL 2018 – Class 4 

Just to remind you all that the third instalment of £50.00 is now due, please ensure 

all payments are up to date 

 

Message from “The Friends” 

Gaddesden Gallop – 6th May 

Entries for the Gaddesen Gallop 5k and 10k race are now open.  Pippa Martin is 

coordinating the event this year on behalf of “The Friends”.  We will also be seeking 

support on the day, so if this is of interest to you, please let Pippa know. 

 

Summer Fete – 10th June 

The Summer Fete and Go-Cart racing will take place on 10th June this year.  The 

theme for the event is “A Right Royal British Affair” – all things British themed for 

the go-carting and a British Bake-Off competition are amongst the activities being 

lined up.  More details will follow.  Please do book your carts in now, either via our 

website www.folgs.co.uk or email Helen, helen@helenemms.com. 

 

. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

http://www.folgs.co.uk/


Charis Geoghegan 

Headteacher 


